
From: Newman-Richmond, Theavy
To: FCSS_Document_Processing Resource
Subject: FW: NSIR TAR-Watts Bar Nuclear Plant-Unit 2- Request for Renewal of Special Nuclear Material (SNM) License No. SNM-2014
Date: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 4:39:53 PM
Importance: High

Please docket this TAR-email and attachment
 
 
From: Johnson, Robert 
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 1:17 PM
To: Norris, Michael
Cc: Diaz, Marilyn; Newman-Richmond, Theavy
Subject: FW: NSIR TAR-Watts Bar Nuclear Plant-Unit 2- Request for Renewal of Special Nuclear Material (SNM) License No. SNM-2014
Importance: High
 
Mike,
 
Please review the attached TAR for review of the WB2 Unit 2 renewal of SNM-2014 for Emergency management (Chapter 8) and let me know if you can support the review and the proposed dates.  This should be a quick review
of the fresh fuel license for WB2 Fresh fuel that we issued about a year ago.
 
Thanks,
 
Robert
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

 
Technical Assistance Request

 
Issue: Watts Bar Nuclear Plant-Unit 2- Request for Renewal of Special Nuclear Material (SNM) License No. SNM-2014
 
Technical Assistance Requested:
 
I request technical assistance from your Branch in the review, evaluation, and response to the request dated August 23, 2012 (ML12264A545), from TVA concerning the Request for Renewal of Special Nuclear Material (SNM) License specifically Ch.8.0, Emergency Management.
 
Proposed Resolution:
 
Acceptance review (by January 28, 2013), technical evaluation, request for additional information (if needed), site visit (if needed) and final response/approval to the request from TVA (by June 2013). Dates should be discussed with PM
 
Additional Background: Part 70 License issuance SER: ML110830114
 
TAC No.: L33242
 
Please provide a response of this TAR to our Project Manager (PM) for this effort, Marilyn Diaz. 
 
Contacts:  PMs: Marilyn Diaz (301) 492-3172
                 LA: Theavy Richmond (301) 492-3274
 
The above TAC No. should be referenced in future correspondence related to this request and on the HRMS Report for recording staff time expended on this effort.
 
Docket No.: 70-7018
License No.: SNM -2014
 
 
 
 

Marilyn Diaz, EIT
Project Manager/Chemical Engineer
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/FCSS/FMB
M.S. EBB2-C40M
Washington, DC 20555
(301)492-3172
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